
Border Management Authority (BMA): Oshoek Border 

 

This serves to sensitise all Border Management Authority members stationed at Oshoek Border regarding 

ongoing picketing/industrial action initiated by a sister union of the PSA, which commenced on 10 March 

2025. It is alleged that the picketing was in response to the incident earlier this year, where a truck 

collided with and severely damaged key border infrastructure. 

 

Although this picketing action has not disrupted service delivery, members are sternly warned and 

reminded not to participate in any form of industrial action. The picketing is unprotected and does not 

meet the legal requirements for recognised industrial action under applicable legislation. 

 

The PSA distances itself from this conduct and urges all members to continue with their official duties as 

normal. Members are further encouraged to report any issues or challenges of mutual interest to the PSA 

Provincial Office to ensure these are addressed through proper and lawful engagement processes, 

avoiding any irregularities. Members' cooperation and commitment to maintaining service delivery and 

adherence to lawful conduct are appreciated. 
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